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Dear Parent, 

 

The Mathematics Department would like to invite you to an information evening on the 17th 

September at 5.30pm in the School Assembly Hall. The purpose of this information evening 

is to explain how the department is going to use a new online resource that your daughter 

will have access to over the coming year. 

 

The Mathematics Department has taken the decision to purchase access to 

hegartymaths.com for your daughter to use. It is a web based system that has content 

ranging from Year 8 to Year 12. 

 

At the information evening we want to explain to parents how the website will be used and 

how as parents you can help your daughter use this resource. 

 

We hope that as many of you are able to make the evening as possible. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

Glenlola Mathematics Department 

 

 

NB If you are a parent of Year 8 the information will be given at your information evening 

starting at 7pm. 

 

 

 

 


